
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

A Public Hearing will be conducted by the City of Montgomery City Council, acting as the 
Board of Adjustment, at Montgomery City Hall in the Council Chambers located at 101 Old 
Plantersville Road, Montgomery, Texas at 6:00 p.m. on March 10, 2020 for the purpose of 
giving all interested persons the right to appear and be heard regarding the following item: 
 

1. A 25-foot front building line variance request instead of the required 35-feet for the 
proposed Heritage III development along SH I05 west of the Louisa Street intersection 
(21227 and 21265 Eva Street, Montgomery), as submitted by Cheatham Management. 

 
Please direct any questions to the City Secretary at (936) 597-6434. 
 
/s/ Susan Hensley, City Secretary 
shensley@ci.montgomery.tx.us 
 
Publication dates in Conroe Courier: 
Monday, February 3, 2020 
Monday, February 10, 2020 
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